



Bulletin June/July

2020

Fitzroy

District 9800

Established 8th August 1968

President Sue's Report

What an interesting year I have had as President of the Fitzroy Rotary Club. 2020 will certainly be a year to remember. The year started with a happy return to the Bowling club after the Christmas break. Speakers for the rest of my term as President were organized, plans were made, and goals set. We had guest speakers who informed us about the upgrade of the sporting area of the Edinburgh Gardens, and the wonderful work that the Friends of Merri Creek do. We did what Fitzroy Rotary does so well, and that is assisting to raise funds for worthwhile causes. The MS Mega-swim was the most successful ever, and as always Fitzroy Rotary was on hand to assist. Then the Corona virus happened. It proved that only a pandemic could stop Fitzroy Rotary Club from meeting, but it could not stop our sense of fellowship and community spirit. Zoom helped us meet, albeit virtually, and even enabled us to hear about the FootScape Project, and the future plans of Melbourne's transport system.

Fitzroy Rotary is now back at the Bowling Club. The 22nd June was my last Rotary meeting as President. I would like to thank everyone for their support, guidance, friendship and commitment. It has been a privilege working with you.

Thanks to Sue from all of us for your great effort as President in 2019-2020 Rotary year.



Our first night back on June 15th saw everyone seated according to conrona virus rules. Everyone was happy to catch up and be back to some form of normality.

Our two newest members Clive and Rhonda being inducted by President Sue just prior to lockdown.



Meeting June 22nd

Congratulations to Jonathon who organized the Fitzroy Rotary raffle drawn at the meeting on 22nd June. Thanks also to Sally who contributed to the prizes. Jonathan's colleague, Joe Mazzeo who donated the wine fridge also attended the meeting. We thank him for his generosity. Jonathon raised \$3175 toward Fitzroy Rotary projects.

Congratulations to the Winners

1st prize Peter Warner Wine fridge

2nd prize Barrie Morton \$350 wine voucher

3rd prize Claire Hill \$250 JB Hi- Fi voucher



Pictured with Jonathon and Joe are President Sue and Barrie and Claire two of our winners.

Birthday Greetings for June and July:

Joy 10th June Sue 26th June Lidia 12th June Devi 26th July

Welcome to President Anthea

With the start of the new Rotary year we welcome Anthea MacTiernan as our new President. Our official Changeover is planned to take place on the 8th August at the North Fitzroy Arms. Congratulations to Anthea. We look forward to a great year ahead.

Club Program and Calendar June 2020

July 2020

6 Jul	Meeting Bowls Club
12 Jul	Board meeting Barrie & Pats
13 Jul	Social evening
20 Jul	Meeting Bowls Club
27 Jul	Social evening

August 2020

3 Aug	Meeting Bowls Club
	Speaker Harold Sharp Chair of Romac
8 Aug	Proposed Changeover Lunch at North Fitzroy Arms
10 Aug	No meeting
17 Aug	Meeting Bowls Club
24 Aug	Social evening
31 Aug	Meeting Bowls Club

Board Members

President	Anthea MacTiernan	Board meeting dates Jul-Dec 2020
Secretary	Pat Morton	12 th July
Past President	Sue Moses-Critchley	Barrie & Pat's
Treasurer	Wallace Lehmann	
Community Services	Anthea MacTiernan	
Website & Social Media	Barrie Morton	

Foundation &	Jonathan Thick/Joy	
Fundraising	Millen	
International Service	Phil Hill	
Bulletin	Ann Haynes	